
  Figtree Public School  
       Respect, Safety, Learning   
        
Athletics Carnival K-2/Banksia 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Athletics carnival will be taking place next week. The day will be filled with 

a variety of fun and engaging sporting activities. 

 

When:   Tuesday 25th May 2021 

Where:   Figtree Public School 

When:   9:30am – 12:50pm 

Who:    K-2 students (under 8 years old) 

What to wear:  Sports uniform and don’t forget to put on sunscreen! 

                             Students may wish to wear their house colours. 

Please note- *Older students turning 8 years old in 2021 will be competing at the Athletics Carnival at Figtree High School. 

                           *All Banksia students will remain at school and will participate in a  flexible activity schedule. 

In case of wet weather, some or all events may need to be rescheduled for 

another day. If this is the case, notifications/updates will be sent via the ENews 

app.  

Parents are welcome to attend our Athletics carnival, please remember to scan 

the visitors QR code at the gate.  

A schedule of the events and their proposed times can be found on the back of 

this note. 

Looking forward to another fantastic day of fun and fitness at Figtree PS! 

 

Lee-Ann Neville 

Sports Coordinator 

 


